
 

                                          

   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
09.11.2020 
  
Dear Parents,  
 
To do our bit as a school for Children in Need we are joining Joe Wicks with his PE Challenges 
this week, following his 5 to Thrive theme raising money as we go for Children in Need – every 
class will be taking part in a daily exercise and chat about children’s mental health and wellbeing 
and how important it is to help and support each other.  
 
Then on Thursday and Friday, we will be helping Joe Wicks with the last leg of his epic 24 hour 
PE challenge. Joe will attempt to work out for an incredible 24 hours for Radio 2’s BBC Children 
in Need Challenge 2020. The challenge will start at 9.25am on Thursday 12 November and finish 
a day later.  
 
Any parents wishing to donate to Children in Need this year can do so by making a 
contribution through their child’s Parent Mail account. 
 
Any child who has purchased Children in Need merchandise, t-shirts, headbands etc may wear 
this to school on Friday along with their school uniform, but please remember this is not 
compulsory.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
S Arnold 
Head of School 

Be in it to win it!  
 
We are also holding a raffle to win a family 
hamper, all proceeds will go to Children in 
Need.  
 
If you would like a go please pay via 
Parentmail.  

 


